
              

            Scoil Mhuire Gan Smál  

             New Inn,  

            Cashel,  

              Co. Tipperary E25 VH05  

          Phone/Fax (052) 7462122    

25th August 2020  

  

  

Dear Parents,   

  

Looking forward to seeing everybody back to school tomorrow. Teachers can’t 

wait to welcome all the children back and hope that they are feeling excited about 

returning.    

  

Just a quick reminder that there is a nut allergy in the school and would ask that no 

lunch contains any trace of nuts in any room.   

  

Below is a link for Covid19 advice for parents. Please read carefully as it contains 

important information when not to send to school.   

http://www.newinngirlsschool.ie/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Covid19-Advice-

for-Parents.pdf 

  

  

Thanking you all for your co-operation   

  

Tomas Mc Loughlin  
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